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Welcome ladies to the final edition of The Wattle Newsletter for 2020. Well what a year 2020 has 
been & I’m sure you will join me in hoping 2021 will be a better year for everyone. 

 
On Thursday 10 December 2020 we enjoyed our lovely Christmas Party. Whilst we all missed the 
amazing concert that Sue Evens’ always organises, we still managed lots of laughter & even some 
dancing. Great lunch served by Kenny, Kevin & his team from Abby’s Bistro. Thanks also go to 
Suellen Caisley for another amazing & yummy Christmas cake. 
                                                                              

                  
 
Another fantastic Christmas cake                                 President Cath Foster & Patron Phyl Timms  



  
 
Some pictures for you to enjoy 
 

      
 

     
 

     
 
 
 



  
 

     
 

            
                                                                           Congratulations Jan Sexty on your 60th Wedding                 
                                                                           Anniversary from President Cath Foster & all the ladies 
 
 
 
 
Some word puns for you to enjoy 
 
Those who jump off a bridge in Paris are in Seine 
A man’s home is his castle, in a manor of speaking 
Dijon vu- the same mustard as before 
When two egotists meet, it’s an I for an I 
A bicycle can’t stand on its own because it is two tired 
In democracy your vote counts. In feudalism your count votes 
A chicken crossing the road is poultry in motion 
The man who fell into an upholstery machine is now fully recovered 
Every calendar’s days are numbered 
He had a photographic mind that was never developed 
Once you’ve seen a shopping centre you’ve seen a mall 
Santa’s helpers are subordinate clauses 
 



  
 

 
 
On behalf of President Catherine Foster & her committee I would like to wish you & your families a 
very Merry Christmas & a Happy & safe New Year. 
Looking forward to seeing everyone back at bowls on Thursday 7 January 2021 
 
Hope you have enjoyed the final Wattle for 2020 
 
See you in 2021. Good health, good bowling & most importantly good laughter on the greens. 
 
 
 

Thanks again to our sponsors listed below. 
 

Cheers, Karen     
 
 
 

 
 
 


